
                  
Statement on Human Sexuality  
 
Erskine holds the Bible teaches that monogamous marriage between a man and a woman is 
God’s intended design for humanity and that sexual intimacy has its proper place only within the 
context of marriage. 
 
Perspective and Context  
 
As a Christian academic community, Erskine seeks to treat all persons justly with grace, dignity, 
and compassion in the Spirit of Christ. Rooted in the historic Evangelical and Reformed 
Christian tradition, Erskine has always sought to show hospitality and respect to all members of 
its community, regardless of their religious or philosophical commitments.  
 
The scriptural view of human sexuality is that God formed man and woman in His image (Gen. 
1:27-28), and these two were to become one flesh (Gen. 2:23-24). Christ affirms that marital 
union is to be between a man and woman (Matt 19:4-6). The Bible teaches that monogamous 
marriage between a man and a woman is God’s intended design for humanity and that sexual 
intimacy has its proper place only within the context of marriage (1 Thes. 4:3-5, Col. 3:5-7). 
Sexual relations outside of marriage or between persons of the same sex are spoken of in 
scripture as sin and contrary to the will of the Creator (Rom. 1:26-27; 1 Cor. 6:9-10; 1 Tim. 1:9-
11).  
 
Erskine recognizes the complexity of current issues regarding sexual morality, marriage, and 
other expressions of human sexuality such as same-sex attraction, gender identity, and sex 
outside the covenant of marriage. Therefore, the Erskine community is advised to practice 
humility and prayerfulness when engaging in any conversations or other actions related to these 
topics. Erskine’s conduct policies and procedures seek to uphold biblical standards, promote 
repentance and grace, and point people to Jesus Christ. 
 
In Action  
 
We believe the Bible teaches that all sexual activity outside the covenant of marriage is sinful 
and therefore ultimately destructive to the parties involved. As a Christian academic community, 
and in light of our institutional mission, members of the Erskine community are expected to 
follow the teachings of scripture concerning matters of human sexuality and institutional 
decisions will me made in light of this position. 
 



 


